
streamline
INITIATIVE
BLESSING KIDS THROUGH 

CHURCH-SCHOOL PARTNERSHIPS

Our schools carry a tremendous burden of trying 
to meet academic needs in addition to all the 
social, emotional and physical needs of their 
students. Nehemiah’s Streamline Initiative is a 
response to the need for “streamlined processes” 
to help schools access the resources that 
churches can provide. It provides a bridge between 
the needs of public schools and the resources 
of the Christian community. By helping churches 
and ministries build meaningful relationships with 
their local public schools, kids will be blessed and 
schools will be strengthened.

THE VISION
We envision Clark County as a community where 
every public school is lovingly and effectively 
supported by local churches in their neighborhood 
and where every student in need is supported 
through loving and caring relationships.



CarePortal is a critical component of the Streamline 
Initiative. It is an online platform connecting the 
needs of those within the community to people 
who care. Church and local community members 
within the CarePortal network have the opportunity 
to respond to those who are struggling or 
vulnerable in our community.

• �Facilitating united and continual prayer for each public 
school in Clark County.

• �Mobilizing local churches to encircle their neighborhood 
school with support and encouragement.

• �Connecting vulnerable students that have a need with 
local churches in the neighborhood who can meet that 
need, utilizing the CarePortal technology platform.

• �Matching kids with equipped and caring mentors that 
will build life-changing one-on-one relationships.

• �Equipping churches and ministries to provide     out-
of-school-time programs and enrichment to help kids 
grow academically, socially, emotionally and spiritually.

BLESSING KIDS,
STRENGTHENING SCHOOLS

Nehemiah’s Streamline Initiative will 
support schools and the families of 

their students by: 

CarePortal in Clark County

For more information about the Streamline 
Initiative and CarePortal, 

contact Tami Carter at 937-325-6226 or 
tami@nehemiahfoundation.org.
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